School Committee Meeting November 18, 2016 BMR High School Media Center

The Blackstone Millville Regional District School Committee met in the library of the BMR High School Media Center with the following members present:

Erin P. Vinacco, Chairperson Jane C. Reggio, Treasurer William F. Chaplin Jr., Member Jo-Anne Watson, Member Georgette A. Jarret, Member

Also in attendance was Superintendent of Schools, Allen W. Himmelberger.

This meeting was being held for the purpose of approving the payroll and accounts payable warrants only.

Motion: It was moved by Mr. Chaplin, seconded by Mrs. Reggio and unanimously voted to approve the Warrants (Accounts payable voucher number 1891 and 1892 on 11/18/2016 and Payroll voucher number 11 and 1010 for 11/10/16).

Motion: It was moved by Mr. Chaplin, seconded by Mrs. Reggio and unanimously voted at 2:10 p.m. to adjourn the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Monique F. Simard Recording Secretary

ATTEST

ara L. Larkin, District Secretary